
FCJ NEWS July 22, 2020

The biggest handing over to a client in over 4 years, the FosRich Group of Companies is our 
newest client. FosRich on Tuesday, July 21, 2020 signed a 25 year lease contract with FCJ to 

occupy 120,000 sq.ft. of space at the Hayes Freezone in Hayes Clarendon. This now brings our 
occupancy rate to 98%.  

The company is a distributor of lighting products and manufacturer of PVC pipes. With this new 
addition of space at the Hayes Freezone, FosRich will be manufacturing and repairing 

transformers.
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Chairman Lyttleton ‘ Tanny’ Shirley and MD Donald 
Farquaharson greet CEO of FosRich Cecil Foster

FCJ AND FOSRICH RAISE  
THE SHUTTER

CEO of FosRich Cecil Foster greets persons in attendance
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Member of Parliament for SE Clarendon Pearnel Charles Jr. 
addressing the crowd.

Representatives of FCJ and FosRich  in attendance at the 
handing over.

Team FCJ out in our numbers. Members of FCJ and guest.

Chairman Lyttleton ‘Tanny’ Shirley addressing  the 
audience. Members of the FosRich family in attendance.


